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SEPTEMBER 2016 E-MAIL BLAST 
 
 

 
 
Hi, Everybody, 
You all know how Man plans and God laughs.  God has been howling at us 
lately.  So here is the info you have been waiting for with bated breath.  Or 
not.   
 
UPCOMING DEMONSTRATIONS: 
 
 ANNUAL MAKE LACE IN PUBLIC DAY:  October 1, 2016 

We will be demonstrating at Yarns by Design in Oakmont, PA.  Please let 
Amy know if you can participate.   
 

 HEINZ HISTORY CENTER ITALIAN HERITAGE DAY: October 2, 2016 
Please consider coming to demonstrate at the Heinz History Center in 
downtown Pittsburgh.  The Heritage Day takes place from 10 to 3 on 
October 2nd.  You don’t need to be Italian to show your love for lace. Please 
contact Joanie if you are able to demonstrate. 
 
 FALL WORKSHOP/ANNIVERSARY WEEKEND: October 14, 15, 16, 

2016 
 
This is our 35th Anniversary and we will be celebrating! 
 
Come join us on Friday night, October 14, as we once again welcome Jan 
Letowski, who will be sharing some of his lace treasures with us.  He will 
discuss the history of each piece, and will offer items for sale. 
 
Lacy Susan, a.k.a. Trudy Scholten, will also have wonderful goodies for us to 
buy.   



 
A limited number of spangled bobbins commemorating the PLG’s 35th 
anniversary will be available for $15.00 each. 
  
Bring your pocketbooks and some treats to share. 
 
On Saturday and Sunday, Trudy will be teaching her first-ever workshop.  
The cost of the workshop will be about $50.00, which will be payable 
Saturday morning.  We will find out what supplies we need on Friday night.  
It should be fun to help her find her way through the minefield of teaching.  
She has always been a good friend and a great vendor and we want to 
support her in this effort. 
 
 
 FIBERARTS GUILD OF PITTSBURGH: November 11, 2016 

The demonstration/presentation will take place at the 6th Presbyterian 
Church in Squirrel Hill.  Please let Amy or Joanie know if you can attend and 
demonstrate.  Times, etc., will follow. 
 
That’s all for now.  Hope to see you all soon! 
 
 
 


